
TO ALL IAM & AW MEMBERS
PRE-BOARD SCREENING PERSONNEL

PREIOUSLY EMPLOYED BY AEROGUARD
LOCAL LODGE 16 – VANCOUVER

RRSP REMITTANCE – AEROGUARD TERMINATION PAY

Dear Brothers & Sisters:

Following the transition of service providers in November 2011, the Union filed a grievance in response to 
Aeroguard’s failure to remit RRSP contributions to RBC based on the final termination pay.

We are pleased to advise the membership that as a result of our continued efforts to resolve the outstanding 
grievances with Aeroguard, a settlement was reached with respect the above matter.

ADP’s initial remittance on December 24, 2012 had to be reversed on December 28, 2012, due to 
administrative errors in the remittance data.

We are now satisfied that the remittance data is accurate and Aeroguard has remitted to RBC, the 
employers’ contributions on the final termination pay for all members with active accounts.  These 
remittances will be reflected as an employer contribution in your account this week.  The total combined 
remittance to RBC is $13,289.98.

Aeroguard has provided the Union with individual cheques, less applicable withholdings for those members 
owed greater than $5.00, who no longer have open accounts. The cheques will be mailed directly to those 
members, to the last address on file with the Union.

Aeroguard will be preparing T4’s with respect to all payments made to all affected members and mail them 
to the members at the last address on file with ADP.  We are advised that the T4’s will be mailed by ADP on 
or about February 15, 2013.

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns.

In Solidarity,

Tania Canniff, General Chairperson
Transportation District 140, IAM & AW
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